

Gore Road, New Milton, Hampshire, BH25 6RS
Tel: 01425 625400
Fax: 01425 625425
enquiries@arnewood.hants.sch.uk
www.arnewood.hants.sch.uk

Working Together - Shaping Tomorrow

29th January 2024

Dear Parent/Carer

Re: Year 8 Parent Information Evening - Thursday 8th February 6:00pm Hall

I am writing to invite you to a Year 8 Parent Information Evening on **Thursday 8th February** at **6:00pm**. 8th February was originally scheduled as our Year 8 Progress Evening. Due to the change in our curriculum, we will now be running this Parent Information evening on this date instead.

The Progress Evening has been postponed to **22nd February** and further details of this event will be provided shortly. During the Parent Information evening, we will further explain the curriculum changes for Year 8 students and look at ways to support them in their Key Stage 3 journey.

To this end the evening will include short presentations on:

- The Key Stage 3 journey
- The importance of Attendance
- Safeguarding within school
- Home Learning
- Extracurricular Opportunities

I and senior staff will also be available to answer any individual questions at the end of the presentations.

I really hope you are able to attend the evening, which should take no more than an hour. We firmly believe that working together will be our best way to ensure successful outcomes for the young people in our community.

Yours faithfully

Miss H Vincent Head of Year 8